

Universiteit Antwerpen

Professor Tinne Dilles
Faculty of Medicine and Health Sciences
Nursing and Midwifery Sciences
Campus Drie Eiken
Universiteitsplein 1 (D.R.332)
2610 Wilrijk

Professor Steven Gillis Chair Ethics Committee for the Social Sciences and Humanities City campus Lange Winkelstraat 40 (S.L.306) 2000 Antwerpen

REFERENCE SHW_17_47_02

Date 10 November 2017

RE: Decision Ethics Committee for the Social Sciences and Humanities, file SHW_17_47_02

FINAL POSITIVE CLEARANCE

Dear professor,

The independent Ethics Committee for the Social Sciences and Humanities (EA SHW), installed by the Executive Board of the UAntwerp (03.07.2012) formulates a 'final positive clearance' with regard to your project "The role of Nurses in interprofessional pharmacotherapeutical care".

In its decision making process, the EA SHW is guided by the Royal Decree implementing the Act of 8 December 1992 on the protection of privacy in relation to the processing of personal data; the Royal Decree of May 7, 2004 regarding experiments on the human person, the EU-"Guidance Note for Researchers and Evaluators of Social Sciences and Humanities Research", the deontological code for the researcher (Annex ZAP-statues UAntwerp) and the vademecum of the Belgian Privacy Commission on scientific research and privacy.

The committee has evaluated the following documents:

- Cover letter (version 1 , submission date 16/10/2017)
- Application file for ethical clearance of the Ethics Committee for the Social Sciences and Humanities of the University of Antwerp (version 2, submission date 16/10/2017)
- Document 2: Methodology of the study (version 1, submission date 09/11/2017)
- Document 3: Information sheet for the participant (en/nl) (version 1 , submission date 16/10/2017)

- Document 5: Consent form for the participant (version 1 , submission date 16/10/2017)
- Document 11: The CV of all the promotors involved (version 1 , submission date 16/10/2017)

11a: E-CV_Tinne_Dilles

11b: E-CV_Bart_Van_Rompaey

The committee has no further remarks and therefore formulates a final positive clearance.

Kind regards,

Professor Steven Gillis

Chair Ethics Committee for the Social Sciences and Humanities